
Request for Golfers and Sponsors to Attend Golf Outing Fundraiser Supporting Local Substance Abuse 

Programs 

We are writing to request the support and participation of our community in an upcoming event that 

aims to make a positive impact on the lives of those struggling with substance abuse in our local area. 

As you know, substance abuse continues to be a significant challenge affecting individuals and families 

across our community. The devastating consequences of addiction can have far-reaching effects on the 

overall well-being of individuals, leading to broken families, job loss, and a decline in the quality of life 

for many. In response to this pressing issue, we have taken the initiative to organize a Golf Outing 

Fundraiser to raise funds for local substance abuse programs. 

Event Details: Livingston County Community Alliance 6th Annual Charity Golf Outing Date: August 4, 

2023 Time: 7:30 am registration, 9:00 am shotgun start Location: Chemung Hills Golf Club 31`25 Golf 

Club Road in Howell  

Our primary goal is to bring together golf enthusiasts and compassionate sponsors to join us in this 

worthy cause. The funds generated from this event will directly support local substance abuse programs 

that aim to provide rehabilitation services, counseling, education, and resources to those seeking help in 

overcoming addiction. 

We kindly request the support of golfers of all skill levels to participate in the tournament. It promises to 

be a day filled with friendly competition, camaraderie, and, most importantly, the opportunity to 

contribute to a cause that can transform lives. Each golfer's participation will make a significant 

difference, and we encourage everyone to invite their friends, family members, and colleagues to take 

part in this event. 

In addition to golfers, we are also seeking generous sponsors to help us achieve our fundraising goals. 

Sponsors can choose from various sponsorship levels, each offering unique recognition and benefits. By 

becoming a sponsor, local businesses and organizations will not only showcase their commitment to the 

community but also play a vital role in fostering a drug-free and healthier environment for everyone. 

If any of your readers are interested in participating as golfers or sponsors, they can find more 

information, see attached flyer or register at www.drugfreelivingston.com., or contact Don Root at 248-

875-8370 or Bill Griffin at 214-454-0255. Together, let's stand united against substance abuse and 

support those in need of a helping hand. 

We deeply appreciate your consideration in sharing this information with our community. By spreading 

the word, we can ensure the success of our Golf Outing Fundraiser and make a significant impact on the 

lives of individuals struggling with addiction. 

Thank you for your time and support.  

Sincerely, 

Don Root and Bill Griffin Golf Outing Co-Chairmen Livingston County Community Alliance 

 


